
 

 

Our Ref:  SA: Parental letters/POS/WIL 
Date:  20th April 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 

I am writing to remind you that there are two planned days of industrial action on 27th April and  
2nd May 2023. 
 
The strike will probably impact on student attendance in school on that day due to the number of 
staff on strike.  At the moment though, I am unclear how this will effect provision in school and to 
what extent attendance will be restricted. 
 
I will communicate further closer to the half term break when it should be clearer regarding our 
position. 
 

  
 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
D Postlethwaite  
Headteacher 

 
 

 


